
John Karani MBS

Following the Council’s communique on the Certified Procurement and Supply 
Professional of Kenya (CPSP-K) Certification, being administered by the Kenya In-
stitute of Supplies Examination Board (KISEB), as the pathway for new entrants 
to KISM full membership effective January 2025, the Institute wishes to notify all 
our prospective students and stakeholders of availability of a loan facility with the 
Higher Education Loans Board (HELB).

The HELB is inviting applications for the 2024-2025 Salaried loans from employed 
Kenyan students pursuing the Certified Procurement and Supply Professional of 
Kenya (CPSP-K). We encourage our entire membership to take advantage of this 
opportunity, as we strive to explore more opportunities in bridging the financial 
gaps for members pursuing our programmes. 

Prospective applicants for the above course can find more details on the appli-
cation process by visiting the official website of KISM (www.kism.or.ke), HELB 
Website (www.helb.co.ke) or by directly contacting Kenya College of Supply Chain 
Management (KCSCM) at their location on the 2nd Floor of KISM Towers or via 
email at college@kism.or.ke  or Phone No. +254111024800/+254717004842.

For clarity, we emphasize that the CPSP-K requirement DOES NOT affect those 
who are already members of the Institute, and should not stop any members from 
pursuing any alternative courses of their choice. 

We appreciate the continued support of the KISM Membership in this service.

We deliver-as-one, in service to the Nation!

Kenneth Matiba,
Secretary/CEO 
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Dear Distinguished Members,

PUBLIC NOTICE NO. 1/7/2024: LOAN OPPORTUNITIES FOR CPSP(K) 
CANDIDATES
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